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I support Mark Latham's Bill. The rights of one citizen should not impact markedly on the rights 
of another. Under the current law it is too easy to use the NSW Anti-Discrimination Board and 
NCAT (NSW Civil and Administrative Tribunal) for vexatious purposes. This acts to undermine 
their role and purpose. 


